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ROCHESTER GAS AND ELECTRIC CORPORATION o 89 EAST AVENUE, ROCHESTER, N.Y. 14649.0001

November 29, 1988
TELEPHONE

AREA CODE 7le 546 2700

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Attn: Mr. Carl Stahle

PWR Project Directorate No. 1
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Generic Letter 88-11
R.E. Ginna Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-244

Dear Mr. Stahle:

Generic Letter 88-11, implementing Regulatory Guide
1.99, was issued on July 12, 1988. It requested that
licensees respond. within 180 days of the date of the
Regulatory Guide, which was issued about two months earlier
in May 1988. RGGE =- understands that discussion between
industry and the NRC have developed an understanding that a
response within 180 days of the receipt of the letter is
acceptable.

Since it requires considerable effort to respond to the
Generic Letter/Regulatory Guide, we have contracted with
Westinghouse to provide the technical basis'for the response.
This work is anticipated to be complete in January 1989 and
therefore, RGGE intends to respond within 180 days of our
receipt of the Generic Letter, namely by January 22, 1989.

Very truly yours,

Robert C. M cre
General Manager
Nuclear Production

xc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia,, PA 19406

Ginna Senior Resident Inspector
88i20C~O320 882129
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